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November 15, 2024 
 
Ms. Karamjeet Kaur Fnu 
Vpo. Mianwind 
Teh. Khadoor Sahib 
Tarn Taran, Punjab 143401 
India
 
Dear Karamjeet Kaur, 
 
Congratulations! After careful evaluation of your submitted application and academic records, I am
pleased to inform you that the Admissions Committee of Westcliff University has admitted you to the
University. 
 
It is my understanding that you intend to enroll in the Master of Business Administration degree
program with concentration(s) in Healthcare Administration as a regular degreed candidate starting in the 
2025 Summer 6 (June 30, 2025).  
 
This acceptance letter is valid only for the above referenced semester. If you do not complete the
enrollment requirements located in your applicant portal, you will lose your admission status. Therefore,
please access the portal to review and complete all of the necessary items. 
 
All of our staff, faculty, and I are here to fully support your educational endeavors, your pursuit toward
excellence, and the achievement of your dreams. Please feel free to contact me at any time should you
ever have any questions or concerns. Again, welcome to Westcliff University! 
 
Warm regards,

Maria Baschshi 
Westcliff University 
Director of Admissions
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